
 

LC Drama, Film and Theatre Studies  Induction and Development Group - Meeting 5 -  18 Jan 2023 

Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome from Chair, minutes of the last meeting 

and general updates 

The Chair welcomed the group and the minutes of the last meeting were adopted. 

Update on consultation on Background Paper and 

Brief 

The Consultation report has been approved by Council and translated. It has now been 

published on the Drama, Film and Theatre Studies homepage on ncca.ie. 

A document to inform the technical form of the curriculum specification has been prepared and 

will be presented to NCCA’s Board for Senior Cycle and Council in the coming month. 

The draft structure of LC Drama, Film and Theatre 

Studies 

 

Members considered the strands, as discussed in previous meetings and worked in small 

groups to consider the possible learning within those strands discussions. This was followed 

by a discussion among the entire group. 

Next steps   The chair thanked the members for their attendance and active engagement and for adapting 

to the online environment for the meeting. The NCCA Executive will consider the discussions 

and work done and on this basis will prepare an agenda and draft materials for the next 

meeting. 

 

Next meeting: The next meeting will take place on 8 March 2023 
 

 

https://ncca.ie/en/senior-cycle/curriculum-developments/drama-film-and-theatre-studies/

